
	
Dear	Parents	and	Caregivers	
	

Re:	Morrinsville	Intermediate	School	Enrolments	for	2025	
Welcome	to	Morrinsville	Intermediate	School.	Please	find	enclosed	a	Morrinsville	
Intermediate	School	Prospectus	for	you	and	your	child	to	read	through.	
	
To	enrol	your	child	please	find	the	link	on	our	school	website	and	Facebook	page.	
https://ole.edgelearning.co.nz/Default?schoolId=dbde586c-8bf3-41a6-bad8-
3390732b7dfe.		You	will	also	need	to	download	our	Health	Profile	and	Medical	
Consent	Form	and	our	Parent	Consent	for	EOTC	Activities	Form	from	the	link	on	the	
introduction	section	of	the	online	enrolment.		Once	these	forms	are	completed	
please	scan	and	upload	these	with	your	enrolment,	including	proof	of	address	
(utility	account	attached	to	address	e.g	power,	internet	account)		for	zoning	
purposes.	
	
To	enable	you,	as	prospective	parents	and	students,	to	find	out	more	about	the	
broad	range	of	learning	opportunities	available	at	Morrinsville	Intermediate	School	
we	have	organised	the	following	information	sessions:	

1. Open	Evening:	Wednesday	28th		August,		6.00	p.m.	–	8.00	p.m.		
2. Open	Morning:	Wednesday	4th	September,		11.00	a.m.	–	12.30	p.m.	

	
In	order	to	best	prepare	for	our	2025	enrolments	and	subsequent	staffing,	the	
completed	online	enrolment	form	along	with	the	extra	required	forms	will	need	to	
be	completed	by	Friday	27th	September		(end	of	Term	3).	
Alternatively	you	can	collect	hard	copies	of	the	required	forms	from	our	school	
office.	
	
Orientation	Day:	
All	Year	6	students	are	invited	to	our	Orientation	Day	on	Wednesday	4th		December	
(Term	4	week	8		)	from	11.00	a.m.	–	12.30	p.m.	where	they	will	meet	their	2025	
teacher	(unless	the	teacher	is	new	to	our	school	in	2025).	They	will	visit	their	
classroom	and	have	a	walk	around	the	school	so	that	on	the	first	day	of	the	new	
school	year,	they	will	know	exactly	who	their	teacher	is	and	where	their	classroom	
will	be.	Parents	are	welcome	to	join	us	on	Orientation	Day	along	with	the	
contributing	school	teachers.	
	
For	more	information	please	contact	our	school	office	on	07	889	6629	or		
e-mail:	office@mi.school.nz			Parents	are	also	encouraged	to	visit	our	school	
website:	www.mi.school.nz	and	to	‘like’	our	Facebook	page.	
	
I	look	forward	to	meeting	you	all	and	getting	to	know	you	as	we	work	in	partnership	
to	ensure	your	child	has	a	rewarding	experience	at	Morrinsville	Intermediate	
School.	
	
Kind	regards	
Jenny	Clark	
Principal	
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